
Charles Farthin~l 

From: <DHMail@dh.gsi.gov.uk> 
To: <ZZZZZZZZZZZZZ~L              code A 
Sent: 25 June 2009 10:55 
Subject: Acknowledgement of case DE00000424717 received by the Department of Health. 

Thank you for your email. 

Where a reply is appropriate we aim to send one within 20 working days. 

If your enquiry is about a medical matter, please contact NHS Direct on 0845 4647 or 
visit NHS Choices, or contact your GP surgery. 

For the latest information about swine flu, please visit NHS Choices or call the swine flu 
helpline on 0800 151 3513. 

For general health information you may also find it helpful to refer to Directgov, the UK 
Government’s Official information website, or the Department of Health website’s 
Frequently Asked Questions. 
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